
RE: New process to order Certificate of Good Standing, Duplicate Certificate of Admission 
 
Members of the General and Trial Bar: 
 
The District Court for the Northern District of Illinois is pleased to announce that we have now 
streamlined the process to order a Certificate of Good Standing and a Duplicate Certificate 
of Admission.   
 
Copies of these documents now may be ordered electronically through a link on the court’s 
website (hyperlink).   
 
Electronic payment will be processed through pay.gov and can be made by credit card, debit 
card, or bank account (ACH). 
 
Delivery options include regular mail or pick-up at the Clerk’s Office Intake Desk at either the 
Dirksen U.S. Courthouse in Chicago or the Roszkowski U.S. Courthouse in Rockford. 
 
Thank you. 
 
 
 
 
 
 


